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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

Welcome back for the summer term! We hope you all 
had a lovely Easter break. 

The PTA has its first meeting of the new term next 
Monday (29 April), where we’ll start planning the 
summer’s activities. It starts at 7 pm at school and 
everyone is welcome to attend. 

We’re excited to be welcoming the travelling book fair 
back into school next week (1–3 May). Please do come 
along on Wednesday, Thursday or Friday to browse and 
maybe buy a new book or two. Every sale also helps the 
PTA raise more funds for school. 

Diary dates 

 PTA meeting: Monday, 29 April at 7 pm 

 Travelling book fair: Wednesday 1st, Thursday 
2nd and Friday 3rd May, straight after school 

Dale Chihuly Sculpture 

You may have seen our wonderful, Dale Chihuly inspired 

sculptures at the front of school. Mrs Flinders wrote 

about this in the previous newsletter and over the Easter 

break she worked hard to construct it. I am sure you will 

agree that they look fantastic.  

 

 

 

Smartboards 

Years 3, 4 and 5 have had new CleverTouch boards 

installed. They are absolutely fabulous and the children 

have had a good time interacting with them this week. 

We continue to work on the technological side of school 

to enhance learning.  

Key Stage 1 Football 

Children in Key Stage 1 are now able to play football on 

their field at lunchtimes, kindly refereed by a Year 6 

child. If the children would like to bring in a change of 

shoes for football they are welcome to, although this is 

not essential. A change of clothes is also not needed.  

Twitter Winner! 

Over the Easter holidays we managed to get to our 100 

follower target on Twitter!  

The randomly picked winning follower who can come 

and collect a prize (box of chocolates) from school next 

week is: Mrs Cheetham. Well done! 

Parent Survey Feedback  

Thank you to those of you who completed the parent 

survey, we got 125 responses in total which have given 

us clear evidence for where we need to improve. We 

are still very much a school on a journey but I believe 

that we have come so far in the last 2 years. We clearly 

need to work on getting our parents to strongly agree 

with the statements.  

Please read below for full results.  

 

 

     

 

 



 Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Not 
sure 

Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

My child is 
happy at school 

34.4% 54.4
% 

5.6% 4% 1.6% 

Combined: 
88.8% 

Combined: 5.6% 

My child feels 
safe at this 
school 

36% 54.4
% 

6.4% 2.4% 0.8% 

Combined: 
90.4% 

Combined: 3.2% 

My child is 
taught well at 
this school 

24.8% 55.2
% 

16.8% 3.2% 0% 

Combined: 
80% 

Combined: 3.2% 

My child is well 
looked after at 
this school 

22.4% 63.2
% 

10.4% 2.4% 1.6% 

Combined: 
85.6% 

Combined: 4% 

FHPS is well led 
and managed 

29.6% 48% 19.2% 3.2% 0% 

Combined: 
77.6% 

Combined: 3.2% 

FHPS responds 
well to my 
concerns 

20% 54.4
% 

18.4% 6.4% 0.8% 

Combined: 
74.4% 

Combined: 7.2% 

I receive enough 
communication 
from school 

31.2% 52% 9.6% 5.6% 1.6% 

Combined: 
83.2% 

Combined: 7.2% 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, I will be in London on 

Sunday cheering on Mr. Worth who is completing the 

London Marathon. He has raised over £3,500 for the East 

Anglian Air Ambulance who helped our family two years 

ago when my father-in-law suffered a cardiac arrest. I 

am sure it will be an emotional day.  

 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 

 


